
 
                                               ESSEX TREE COMMITTEE 
                                                       Meeting Minutes 
                                                  Monday April 6, 2015 
  
In attendance: Augie Pampel, Susan Malan 
  
Augie Pampel called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. 
  
Approval of Minutes: 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting on March 9, 2015 were discussed by the attending 
Committee members. Minutes were approved. 
 
Discussion: 
  
None at this time 
 
Correspondence: 
 
None 
  
Old Business: 
 
All donations for 2015 plantings are being worked by Augie Pampel 
 
New Business: 
 
Only one tree will be planted on Arbor Day. Location TBD 
 
The Trees Given to Town of Essex plaque has been updated and returned to the wall. 
 
Susan Malan has written a thank you letter that will be used going forward. The first one 
is being sent to the Essex Foundation for their generous contribution of $6,525 for our 
West Avenue Beautification project. 
 
The next meeting of the Tree Committee will be held on May 11, 2015 at 10:00 in 
conference room B of Town Hall. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 AM. 
 


